Financial Aid for a Ninth Semester in the College

The University customarily provides financial aid for a ninth semester of enrollment in the
College in order to complete a bachelor’s degree. The academic determination of eligibility for
continued study at the College occurs through the work of the Standards Committee, following
procedures for separation and reinstatement administered by the Dean of the College and the
Dean of Students. If a student is determined eligible for continued study for a ninth semester, the
Office of Financial Aid will determine the amount of financial aid, according to normal
practices, to enable the student to complete the semester and the bachelor’s degree.
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